
Centennial 2021 

QSL Card Contest 
 

The Ogden Amateur Radio Club Centennial Committee would like to announce a QSL card 

contest. The Centennial committee will be scheduling a special event station to celebrate the 

100-year mark for the OARC.  Tentative date May 15, 2021. The final card design will be 

printed and mailed to all over the air radio contacts who request a card. 

This contest is open to all club members. Contest will run from September 1, 2020 until April 

15, 2021. Voting for the winning design will be held online to determine the final card design. 

In the event of a tie, the final winner will be determined by the board. 

Original artwork, photographs, and drawings are all welcome. Desired theme should be radio 

related, and emphasize the Centennial milestone of the club. 

Scoring will be based on:  

 Originality. 

 Centennial Theme. 

 Aesthetic quality. 

Grand Prize 

$100 
All entries will become the sole property of the Ogden Amateur Radio Club. 

Submit all entries electronically to: 

w7su@arrl.net 


